
 
 
 
 

                             
                            
       

 
HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255 
E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk   
Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

5th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This morning your child spent time with their teacher and teaching assistant who 
will be teaching the class from September. 
 
You will notice Mrs Keeling is not included, this is because she will be on maternity 
leave next academic year. The organisation of teaching and learning for the 2017-
18 academic year is as follows: 
 

Curriculum year and current teacher 
New curriculum year and teacher 

 for 2017-2018 academic year 

Reception – Mrs Wynne Year 1  - Mr Bentley 

Year R/1 – Miss McBride Year 1/2 – Miss Betteridge 
Year 1  - Miss Betteridge Year 2 - Mrs Heathcote 

    
Year 2 - Mrs Heathcote  Year 3 – Miss McBride 

    
Year 3  - Mr Bentley Year 4 – Mrs Parkes 

    
Year 4 – Mr Mackinnon Year 5 – Mrs Paterson 

 
  

  Year 4 - Mrs Parkes Year 5 – Mr Mackinnon 

    
Year 5 -  Mrs Paterson Year 6 - Mrs Cripps 
                  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mark Whyman 
Headteacher 
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